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Katie LaBrie

From:
Sent: July 5, 2022 2:13 PM
To: Rocky View Tax Section
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Appeal for my Taxes.

Do not open links or attachments unless sender and content are known. 

Hello, 

I want to appeal the 12 percent that has been added to my tax bill. 

I explained to Shawna today that my mail has recently been re-routed to a new mail box system at my home location in 
the Foothills, MD 34. 

I live in a Rural area in the Foothills to which all my Mail is delivered, a new post box was installed at the south side of 22 
X recently and I have been receiving my most recent mail to this new post box. I did not receive my mail in the last week 
so I checked the old mail box and discovered it has been getting delivered to this old post box, this included my tax Bill 
for my shop here at  my roll number is 03331150, my owner number is 

. I have a call into the Brag Creek post office but have not heard back yet as to why my mail has been put back 
to the old post box, I just didn’t have any control over this situation and I don’t think it’s fair on me that I am having to 
pay an extra 12 percent on my tax bill. 

I have put a note on the old post box to say that I have the new post box located at the south side of 22 X on 160 th 
Street, NOT the old post box located at the north side of the highway. 

I must assume that the delivery person has made an error in using the old post box and delivered my mail to this box…I 
had no control over this and I just don’t think it’s fair that I am being penalized because of someone else’s mistake. 

Please let me know if you agree. 
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